
PUBLIC HEARING
NOTICE is hereby given that a
public  hearing  will  be  held
before  the  Council  of  the
Borough  of  Wilkinsburg,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania, on Wednesday,
October  4,  at  6:00  PM  to
consider  the  following
applications:  Conditional  Use
Application  for  Wallace
Avenue Lot & Block 232-N-105
Parking  Lot  Use.  Those  in
attendance at the meeting will
be permitted to comment on
these  matters.  Information
regarding the application can
be viewed in the Wilkinsburg
Code Enforcement Office, 605
Ross  Ave.,  Monday  through
Friday 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM.
Instructions regarding remote
participation  by  the  public
shall be posted on the official
website  of  the  Borough  of
Wilkinsburg
(https://www.wilkinsburgpa.g
ov/) prior to the hearing. Owen
McAfee,  Director  of
Wilkinsburg  Code
Enforcement


